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A workshop on Microsoft Excel was organized at the Department of Business Administration and 

Research, SSGMCE for students of MBA 1st and 2nd year. The hands-on training in the workshop 

equipped the students with the basics of excel so as to use it for analytics. Total 17 students cleared 

the workshop. 

 



 



Pre-Workshop survey conducted for conducting need analysis: 

Total responses: 54 
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